
BOOKS FOR THEOLOGICAL AND CHRISTIAN EDUCATION LEARNING CENTERS 

 Hold those books! Young minds aspiring to become church workers or seasoned workers 

in God’s vineyard who yearn to advance their knowledge with new and exciting ideas for service 

can use them. You can now transfer the knowledge you have possessed for so long – that they 

will follow in your footsteps -- to those who cannot afford to buy those useful books. Donate 

them to NAFAUM (National Association of Filipino American United Methodists). 

 In conjunction with the NAFAUM BalikBayanihan 2018, we are collecting used textbooks 

or reference books to fill the needs of libraries of United Methodist theological and Christian   

education learning centers in the Philippines. With your help and those books, God’s reign on 

earth will prevail. 

 If you are not able to donate a book, you may donate money to pay for the shipping of 

the books. We will acknowledge your donation. Thanks. 

 

For details of this NAFAUM program, write to or call: 

REV. DR. NOAH PANLILIO – Malta United Methodist Church, 201 E. Sprague, Malta, IL 60150; 

revnrp1@yahoo.com; 815-825-2118 or 312-301-3800. 

DS STEPHEN GRANADOSIN  -- Illinois Great Rivers Conference/Spoon River District, 120 N.    

Kellogg St., Galesburg, IL 61401; sgranadosin@igrc.org; 309-344-1435. 

MR. PONG JAVIER – 17501 Cloverview Drive, Tinley Park, IL 60477; abjavierjr@gmail.com;       

708-268-7003. 

 or check the following links: www.facebook.com/nafaum or www.nafaum.org 

 

Books will be shipped by October 15, 2017, to arrive in Manila by December 15, 2017. 


